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Ontario Field Ornithologists is an organization dedicated to the study of
birdlife in Ontario. It was formed to unify the ever-growing numbers of
field ornithologists (birderslbirdwatchers) across the province and to
provide a forum for the exchange of ideas and information among its
members. The Ontario Field Ornithologists officially oversees the activities
of the Ontario Bird Records Committee (OBRC), publishes a newsletter
(0FO News) and a journal (Ontario Birds), hosts field trips throughout
Ontario and holds an Annual General Meeting in the autumn.
Current President: Jean Iron, 9 Lichen Place, Don Mills, Ontario M3A IX3
(416) 445-9297 (e-mail: jeaniron@globedirect.com).

All persons interested in bird study, regardless of their level of
expertise, are invited to become members of the Ontario Field
Ornithologists. Membership rates can be obtained from the address below.
All members receive Ontario Birds and OFO News. Please send
membership inquiries to: Ontario Field Ornithologists, Box 62014,
Burlington Mall Postal Outlet, Burlington, Ontario L7R 4K2.

Ontario Birds
Editors: Bill Crins, Ron Pittaway, Ron Tozer
Editorial Assistance: Jon Dunn, Jean Iron, Ross James, Mike Turner
Art Consultant: Chris Kerrigan
Design/Production: Centennial Printers (Peterborough) Ltd.

The aim of Ontario Birds is to provide a vehicle for documentation of the
birds of Ontario. We encourage the submission of full length articles and
short notes on the status, distribution, identification, and behaviour of birds
in Ontario, as well as location guides to significant Ontario birdwatching
areas, book reviews, and similar material of interest on Ontario birds.

If possible, material submitted for publication should be double-spaced and
typewritten. All submissions are subject to review and editing. Please
submit items for publication to the Editors at the address noted above.




